Answer to the reviewer

Dear Editor,

It is our great pleasure to be invited (Invited Manuscript ID: 03251421) to
write an Editorial for the minireview (Manuscript No. 88543) by Martino A,
published in the recent issue of World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy
2023; 15(12): 681-689. We sincerely thank the reviewers for their insightful

suggestions. We list the responses for the reviewer’s questions below.

Reviewer #1:

Scientific Quality: Grade C (Good)

Language Quality: Grade B (Minor language polishing)

Conclusion: Accept (General priority)

Specific Comments to Authors:

Thank you for your submission. Your manuscript was very readable and
interesting. The manuscript is well-organized and follows a clear flow. I

suggest publishing it.

Answer:

Thank you for your positive recognition of our submitted manuscript.

Thank you again for your generous efforts.

Best regards,

Bing Hu, MD, Professor
Department of Gastroenterology and Hepatology,

West China Hospital, Sichuan University,
NO.37 Guoxue Alley, Chengdu 610041,



Sichuan, China

Email: hubing@wchscu.cn
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